
 

 
Changes to Flow Cytometry Ordering 
for Blood and Bone Marrow 

 

 
Date: July 19th,  2023 

 

 

Effective Date: July 3rd, 2023 
 
The Flow Cytometry laboratory is implementing the separation of orders for Peripheral blood and Bone 
Marrow aspiration for flow cytometry workup.  Changes to test names and order codes are listed below. 
 
Tests impacted: FLOWB- Lymphoma/Leukemia Workup by Flow Cytometry 
 
Test code changes: BMFLO- Bone Marrow Lymphoma/Leukemia Workup by Flow Cytometry 
   PBFLO- Peripheral Blood Lymphoma/Leukemia Workup by Flow Cytometry 
 
Refer to the Test Index for specific test collection and storage requirements 
Rochester Test Directory | Home (testmenu.com) 
 
For questions or concerns please contact: 
Andrew Evans (Director) 585-275-4591 or Tia LaBarge (Supervisor) 585-275-6261 
 
From: Andrew Evans MD, PhD. 
Director of Hematopathology Section,  
UR Medicine Labs UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital  
Phone: (585) 273-4591     
E-mail: Andrew_Evans@urmc.rochester.edu  
 
Richard Burack MD, PhD  
Vice Chair of Clinical Operations, UR Medicine Labs UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital  
Phone: (585) 273-1885  
E-mail: Richard_Burack@urmc.rochester.edu  
 
Tia LaBarge  
Supervisor, Clinical Flow Cytometry Laboratory  
Phone: (585) 275-6261  
E-mail: Tia_Labarge@urmc.rochester.edu  
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